
   
  
Dear Harold Washington College Community, 
 
I hope all of you are enjoying the summer. It has been reported that the State of Illinois is showing 
significant progress in the number of new coronavirus cases. I hope this trend continues. In the 
meantime, please stay safe as we enter the next phase of the state’s reopening plan.  
 
As a reminder, this Summer, College Update communications will be sent out bi-weekly. And, my 
office hours will be held on the last Wednesday, from 3:30 - 4:30 p.m., of each month.  
 
Here are the College Updates for this week: 
 

• Last week, the College hosted its first (of many more to come) Forum for Black Lives. Click 
here to view the recording.  

• For non-essential staff and other visitors, there is a new process in place to access the 
building. Effective immediately, an Onsite Visit Request Form is now required. Click here for 
instructions.  

• A campus Reopening Plan for the Fall is underway. The plan identifies critical actions needed 
for a “rolling” reopening.  

• The search for a new Vice President and Dean for Academic Affairs is still in progress. The 
goal is to onboard a new leader by August 1.  

• Congratulations to the graduates! The City Colleges of Chicago Class of 2020 Virtual 
Commencement Ceremony will be available for viewing online at 9 a.m., Saturday, June 27. 
A link will be available at ccc.edu/graduation.  

 
Note: This is a post-only mailing. Replies to this message are not monitored or answered. 
  
 

https://cccedu.zoom.us/rec/share/wJNtH5vJ6kJOQLfX1l3_A4kqRYTYT6a81CEe-6BZyEZmi0nQg0In8cf3VY74ZZ-z
http://www.ccc.edu/colleges/washington/menu/Documents/CCC%20Onsite%20Visit%20Steps_Updated.pdf
http://ccc.edu/graduation?fbclid=IwAR2ydI81ThBFPinue0cfuh91gLE4k0d0lA0ugyqmOZL6ZkgmJOaKULntL-o


 

 


